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TEXT: John 4:24 "God is spirit, and those who worship him
must worship in spirit and in truth."

Not long ago I read about a very pretty girl whose car
had run out of gas. As she sat there wondering what to do,
two young men came up and asked her what was the matter.
Smiling her prettiest smile, she said, "I'm afraid my car is
out of gas. Do you suppose you big strong men could push me
to a gas station?" Well, as I said she was very pretty, and
the young men were eager to impress her, so they pushed the
car several blocks down the street to the nearest gas
station. To their suprise, however, instead of steering into
the station, the girl kept right on going. And when one of
the men asked, "Why didn't you turn in there?" she replied,
"They don't give trading stamps."

I do not suppose any of us would be that ungrateful,
but much of the time we do seem to take our blessings more
or less for granted. So it is a good idea to have a time of
Thanksgiving when we can stop and remember how very
fortunate we are. And on this Thanksgiving Sunday there are,
no doubt, many sermons being preach across this land,
chiding congregations for ingratitude and urging them to
remember their abundant blessings. No doubt many of those
sermons have as their text the words from our own scripture
lesson: "Take heed lest you forget the Lord your God, by not
keeping his commandments and his ordinances and his
statutes, which I command you this day: lest when you have
eaten and are full, and have built goodly houses and live in
them, and when your herds and flocks multiply, and your
silver and gold is multiplied, and all that you have is
multiplied, then your heart be lifted up, and you forget the
Lord your God."

For many of us that is all right. We need that. We do
forget, and far too often, how richly blessed we are and how
much of what we have is due to God and not ourselves. Even

though we may have worked hard to get what we have, it was
God who gave us our talents and caused us to be born in this
rich land of opportunity and freedom. We probably all need
to hear —and more than just once a year— the words of
Deuteronomy 8:18 "You shall remember the Lord your God, for
it is he that gives you the power to get wealth."








